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Chad Van Cleave <theonomist@gmail.com> Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 10:44 AM
Reply-To: chad@drugandgunlawyer.com
To: OGC_EFOIA@bop.gov

Dear FOIA staff:
 
On May 11, 2017, I submitted a FOIA request online related to my client, Michael Berk.  The request related to public,
non-personal information, per instructions on the form submission page.  I have not received any status on this request,
and I cannot locate a request number for it.  Please email in response.
 
Chad Van Cleave 
Attorney at Law
Van Cleave Law Firm, PC 
P.O. Box 1703 
Georgetown, Texas  78627 
(512) 497-0604 
(512) 852-4755 Fax 
chad@drugandgunlawyer.com
www.drugandgunlawyer.com 
 
Limited to the practice of exclusively federal law in Federal Courts and California Courts. 
 
Admitted to practice before Federal Courts in the Western District of Texas, Northern District of Texas, Eastern District of
Texas, Southern District of Texas, Northern District of Florida, Northern District of California, Eastern District of California,
Central District of California, District of New Mexico, and before the United States Courts of Appeals for the Fifth and
Tenth Circuits.  Licensed by Supreme Court of California.
 

 

OGC Electronic Freedom of Information <ogc_efoia@bop.gov> Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 11:23 AM
To: chad@drugandgunlawyer.com
Cc: SCRO/FOIA@bop.gov

Mr. Van Cleave:
 
A review of your concern indicates records regarding inmate Michael Berk, Register Number 43739-037, were
released to you under FOIA No. 2017-04900 on September 26, 2017.  If you have concerns or questions regarding
your request, you may contact the South Central Regional Office.
 
I trust this addresses your concerns.
 
Respectfully,
A. Cromer, FOIA/PA Specialist 
 
>>> Chad Van Cleave <theonomist@gmail.com> 3/2/2018 10:44 AM >>> 
[Quoted text hidden]

Chad Van Cleave <theonomist@gmail.com> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 12:32 PM
Reply-To: chad@drugandgunlawyer.com
To: OGC Electronic Freedom of Information <ogc_efoia@bop.gov>
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5/29/2018 Gmail - FOIA Request Status Request

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=77a1b9f8d4&jsver=-dxVNc9Y02g.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180516.06_p8&view=pt&q=berk%20foia%20non-personal&qs=true&se

This is to follow up on a request submitted May 11, 2017 via the internet.  It was a request for public, non-personal informati
on.  A separate request for personal, non-public documents was submitted and that request was executed.  But the one for
public, non-personal information was not.  Please advise as to the status.  
 
Chad Van Cleave 
Attorney at Law
Van Cleave Law Firm, PC 
P.O. Box 1703 
Georgetown, Texas  78627 
(512) 497-0604 
(512) 852-4755 Fax 
chad@drugandgunlawyer.com
www.drugandgunlawyer.com 
 
Limited to the practice of exclusively federal law in Federal Courts and California Courts. 
 
Admitted to practice before Federal Courts in the Western District of Texas, Northern District of Texas, Eastern District of
Texas, Southern District of Texas, Northern District of Florida, Northern District of California, Eastern District of California,
Central District of California, District of New Mexico, and before the United States Courts of Appeals for the Fifth and
Tenth Circuits.  Licensed by Supreme Court of California.
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